
All students will receive a breakfast and lunch meal at no charge during the 2021-2022 school year.  However, when families complete the Free 
and Reduced-Price School Meal Application for the 2021-2022 School Year, there are many other benefits.  The process is quick and easy. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

                                    

School Funding:                    

Increased funding to ensure students receive the support they 

need. 

COMMUNITY SERVICES: 

Services from non-profits such as GRACE, local food banks, and 

churches. 

 

SAT, ACT AND AP EXAM FEES:        

Discount on fees associated with academic exams. 

COLLEGE APPLICATIONS:  

Discount on fees associated with applying for college. 

 


